
Policy Statement : COVID-19
PIZZERIA BARBARELLA stands by the BC government to do
everything it can to help contain the spread of COVID-19.

Your safety — and the safety of our staff and delivery partners —
remains our top priority.

Serving You Safely
The Pizzeria Barbarella team continually follows an enhanced

Covid-19 sanitation plan and schedule.

Each team member assesses their work environment daily,

practises proper hygiene, and ensures their protective equipment

is operational and clean.

Pick-Ups and Deliveries
➔Wear your face mask before entry

➔ Use the hand sanitizer at the doors and pay stations

➔ Stand two-metres apart when in queue

➔ Pay by tap, with phone, or card

➔ Take the provided carry-out packaging

Thank you, and please enjoy your meal

September 2021 Update

Dine in customers: Please have your proof of vaccination and a

piece of government ID ready to be checked before being seated.


